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3. COMMENT FROM SIMPSON GRIERSON ON DRAFT REPORT AND DRAFT BYLAW  
 
 Advice has now been received from Simpson and Grierson concerning the content of the 

Subcommittee’s draft report to the Council and the amendments to the draft bylaw recommended by 
the Subcommittee.  This advice is attached and marked Appendix 2.  

 
 Simpson and Grierson have recommended some changes to the amended draft bylaw.  The bylaw 

with further changes recommended by Simpson and Grierson is attached and marked Appendix 3.  
 
 


